
Subject: [Fwd: Storm Drain Maintenance]
Date: Tue, 22 Jan 2002 12:02:20 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Storm Drain Maintenance
Date: Mon, 21 Jan 2002 23:53:48 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Councillor Crist:
 
I was very perturbed with the state of the District's Storm Drains as outlined this evening by Zo Ann Morten of Streamkeepers.
 
I gather that in Vancouver, it is mandatory for dump trucks to be 'washed' of site material before being allowed on city streets. 
During debate, it was mentioned that you had previously tabled such a motion for Council's consideration yet failed to have it
seconded.
 
After Ms. Morten's disturbing presentation, I would encourage you to resurrect this motion &  bring it back before Council for
re-consideration.
 
Yours truly,
 
Dave Sadler
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